
REPORT COURSE COMMITTEE 2016 

Throughout these months of 2015 from the Course Committee we have performed works  

Oriented to improve both GENERAL ASPECT OF OUR COURSES  as well as the PLAYING  conditions it the Guadalmina golf courses .  

As one picture speaks for itself please find the different improvements 
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WALL PAINTING AND GRAFFITIS 

Guadalmina we had suffered the attack of VANDALISM of Graffiti paintings. 



 

 

          

We cleaned them and now they look much better 



                                     

                                  

 

 

 



 

We also cleaned and painted around the Club House 

                          

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have installed new nets to protect adjacent houses, on the North course and Driving Range 

 

We have prepared the tee marks on the South and North course after the revision from the Competition Committee 

                                    

 

During the summer between the summer months we had a very severe attack of antractnosis which affected many, not to say to all the greens, back in 

August we produced a report trying to explain members about the situation , and showing the confident that we could cope with the problems 

 

 

 



 

This was the appearance of the Greens in August. 
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And the worst one Hole number 6 

 

What is really amazing is that these pictures were taken on 15 September, just two months from today. 

After the report to prepare for Members was released on the website of the Club we advanced to our Member that these exceptional circumstances, which 

we hope will not happen again, should not worry us, because the REAL CLUB de GOLF GUADALMINA maintenance equipment, was trained to deal with the 

problem and find solutions you as we can see by the state of the courses at the time of this meeting.  

Within the program of improvements, mostly on the South Course, we have made the expansion of three tee, 2, 5 and 11 holes, and hope to continue 

improving throughout the 2016 an approximate number of six tees per year, taking into account the extensive calendar of Competitions to be celebrated in 

Guadalmina. 

Thank you  

 


